
 
 

 
October 12, 2020 
 
Orange County Registrar of Voters 
Attn: Neal Kelly 
1300 South Grand Avenue, Building C 
Santa Ana, CA 92705 
 
Dear Mr. Kelly, 
 
On behalf of the Democratic Party of Orange County and the 640,000 registered 
voters in Orange County that we represent, I urge you to investigate recent reports of 
California GOP paid staff promoting the Republican Party’s filing cabinets as “official 
ballot drop boxes” in Orange County. 
 
The Democratic Party of Orange County stands up for integrity, decency, and free 
and fair elections. These should be nonpartisan values.  
 
More than ever, voters need trust in our election system. To let these egregious 
violations of the law go unchecked, particularly before election day on November 3rd, 
sends a dangerous message to political operatives who may be bent on exploiting 
the voters’ trust. 
 
I urge you to investigate these matters swiftly and, where appropriate, to prosecute 
criminal activity to the fullest extent of the law. Please keep us updated of your 
progress. I can be reached at ada@ocdemocrats.org and (714) 634-3367. 
 
In unity,  

 
Ada Briceño 
Chair, Democratic Party of Orange County 
Democratic National Committee Member 
 
cc: California Secretary of State Alex Padilla 
California Attorney General Xavier Becerra 
Orange County District Attorney Todd Spitzer 
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